School of Architecture and **Planning** 

Massachusetts Institute of Technology

Department

Architecture

77 Massachusetts Avenue

Room 7-337

Cambridge Massachusetts 02139-4307

Telephone 617-253-7791 FAX 617-253-8993

Office of the Head 617-253-4411 FAX 617-258-7530 soa@MIT.EDU

7 March 1997

Batus .	From S. Anderson
Če.	Co.
Dept.	Phone 253 4412
Fax + 49 - 352 - 42 - 4219	

Batuz Batuz-Foundation Sachsen Altzella/Sachsen D-01683 Nossen **GERMANY** 

Fax 011 49 35242 42119

Dear Batuz,

As we have now agreed, four MIT students will come to Altzella, with a planned arrival of 9 June.

I enclose vitae and short statements for three of the four: Wolfgang Ungerer (architecture); Thomas Beischer (history of art and architecture); James O'Brien (architecture, history of architecture, editor of our student journal Thresholds). On Monday I should be able to send you information on the fourth student, Michael Rakowitz (art).

Ungerer plans to stay for two weeks at Altzella; the others may wish to stay longer. I am trying to arrange a group meeting and pin down the exact travel plans. I will inform you as soon as possible.

I heard from Leo Marx yesterday that he definitely plans to be at Cadenabbia. We look forward to it. Should I be in touch with the Adenauer-Stiftung before proceeding with travel arrangements?

Best wishes,

Stanford Anderson